
TOWN CENTRE REGENERATION 

 

The Chamber of Commerce had been asked by members and Saltash Town Council to lead a 

forum to find solutions to the decline in footfall within the town centre which, as Chairman of 

the Chamber, I organised the initial meetings. 

 

We held a charrette in early July to establish thoughts of all interested parties and these were 

polarised, with a further meeting in August, as per attached. 

 

The purpose of writing to STC is in respect to item 2. thereon. 

 

It is thought that forming a CIC to concentrate solely on organising leisure/market events is 

the preferable way forward and that all relevant organisations should participate therein as 

directors thereof. 

 

I am therefore asking:- 

 

1.   Does STC agree that it should participate in this proposal? 

2.   If so, could there be two nominations as potential directors thereof. 

 


